WEEKLY SPOTLIGHT

September 4, 2022

Sermon Series: Truth



7310-A Old Plank Road Fredericksburg, VA 22407 540.786.6162 Pastor Ted Smith

www.tabumc.org

WORSHIP SERVICE:

8:15 a.m. Traditional Worship (Sanctuary)

10:30 a.m. Contemporary Worship (MPR/YouTube)

SUNDAY SCRIPTURE READING: Ephesians 1:11-19

MESSAGE: "True Wisdom & Revelations"

UPCOMING EVENTS

Sunday, September 4

8:15 a.m. Traditional Worship Service (Sanctuary)

9:30 a.m. Groove Studies (Sr. High Room)

10:30 a.m. Contemporary Worship Service (MPR)

Monday, September 5 Labor Day - Office Closed

Tuesday, September 6

12:00 p.m. AA meeting (Room 112)

1:00 p.m. Emmaus – 4th Day (Library)

7:00 p.m. NOW meeting (Zoom)

Wednesday, September 7

10:00 a.m. Prayers and Squares (FH)

12:00 p.m. AA meeting (Room 112)

6:00 p.m. Dinner and Adult Book Study (FH & Zoom)

6:00 p.m. Good News Bears (MPR & kids' classrooms)

7:00 p.m. AA meeting (Room 112)

Thursday, September 8

9:30 a.m. Prayer Group (Library)

12:00 p.m. AA Meeting (Room 112)

1:00 p.m. Prayer Shawl Ministry (Home of Betty G.)

5:30 p.m. Bells Choir Practice (FH)

6:30 p.m. Choir Practice (Sanctuary)

7:00 p.m. Praise Band (MPR)

Friday, September 9

No events.

Saturday, September 10

7:30 a.m. AA Meeting (Room 112)

9:00 a.m. AA Meeting (Room 112)

12:00 p.m. Fall Festival (parking lot)

Bakers Needed for the Fall Festival!



The United Women in Faith are having a baked goodies sale to support our youth and the Imagination Library. Bring your yummy donations to the MPR by noon on Saturday, **September 10**th packaged for individual sale. Thanks so much!

United Women in Faith - Jesus asks, "Who do you say that I am?" Let's talk about it! Join the United Women in Faith on Sunday, **September 11**th at 2:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall, as we kick off our new season of Faith in Action. All ladies are welcome! Contact Judy at Missions@tabumc.org

Volunteer Appreciation Luncheon - Saturday, **September 24**th at 11:30 a.m. We appreciate and honor YOU. All volunteers please join us at Tabernacle in the MPR for lunch and live music (Christian Artist, Brittany Henry) hosted by Pastor Ted and Staff. RSVP with number to attend by September 6th at Secretary@tabumc.org or 540-786-6162.

Kids for Christ will honor and celebrate our Veterans this year by placing a flag in front of the church for each one of them. We will be collecting names and pictures from **September 15**th through **October 22**nd, so start digging through your photos!

College and trade school students! Don't forget to update your address to Missions@tabumc.org.

5-week Quilting Workshop in October! Tabernacle Prayers and Squares Ministry invites you to a 5-week quilt workshop. The Workshop is on Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. in the MPR. Dates for the workshop are October 8th, 15th, 22nd, 29th, and No**vember 5**th. Kits to make a prayer quilt, will be provided and you will be taught how to make this guilt from start to finish! The Prayers and Squares Ministry combines the gift of prayer with a hand tied guilt. Come join in learning something new, great laughter, and fellowship as you give the gift of prayer through a quilt. It isn't about the quilt; it's about the prayer but the guilting is fun too! For guestions or to register today, email Sherri S. at layleader@tabumc.org. Please register by September 24th to ensure we have enough kits needed for each participant!

2nd **Annual Imagination Library - Movie Night**Join us for a movie under the stars at Chancellor Elementary School on Friday, **September 30**th at 6:00 p.m. with Taco Tuesdays and Snowie Food truck. \$5/person admission fee for the movie at 7:30 p.m. Can't stay for the movie, please donate. \$30 supports one child for a year who gets one book a month. We have over 1,000 children across the entire county enrolled and growing every day. Literacy is the key to inclusion. Thanks for supporting this wonderful program.





Hello church family! Good News Bears is in search of someone to help us organize meals for our Wednesday night meetings. If you love

dealing with food, and helping kids, this is the opportunity for you! Please see Rhonda K. to answer any questions you might have or for more information. I know God is leading someone to this, come talk to me.

SECA - In August, SECA served 159 families, totaling 549 family members. 137 families were served for food, 31 for utility bills, and 29 for clothing. 12,618 pounds of food was distributed. As always, thank you for your continued support.

Resource Closet - In August, the Resource Closet served 13 families, totaling 42 family members. Thank you for your support in keeping the shelves stocked as well as making financial contributions to purchase needed items. In October, an early holiday gift which includes a pot, cooking utensils, two ready/easy prepared items will be given to 12 families. The cost is \$42 for a set. If you would like to contribute toward the purchase, please note on your giving envelope Resource Closet. A sample set is on display in the MPR.

Attendance for August 28, 2022

In Person 94 Livestream 50

Counter Schedule

September 4 – Terry S./Jeannine or David R. September 11 – Donna L./Greg B.

Greeters Schedule

September 4 – Kent and Judy S. September 11 – Pablo and Donna